Superintendent's Office



Inspire, Educate, Celebrate

October 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope that everyone is eagerly anticipating celebrating their graduation, and wanted to give some very important information regarding your child's graduation requirements and eligibility to walk in the graduation ceremony.

Students who are missing credits at the time of graduation will not be allowed to walk with their class and participate in the graduation ceremony. This is a change from past years, where some seniors could attend summer school and were allowed to participate in commencements. Again, in order to participate and walk in commencement in June, students must have met all state and district graduation requirements.

If your son or daughter is currently behind in credits, we encourage you to schedule a meeting with their counselor to devise an academic plan toward graduating on time. For information on district and state graduation requirements, please visit our district website, www.dearbornschools.org, and look for Policy and Guidelines under District Info. If you have any questions, please contact your school's principal and/or graduation specialist.

Respectfully,

Mr. Adam Martin

Adan Martin

Executive Director of Student Achievement



مكتب المشرف العام

١٣ تشرين الأول (أكتوبر) ٢٠٢٣

أعزائي أولياء الأمور والأوصياء الكرام،

أود أن أقدم لك بعض المعلومات المهمة جدًا فيما يتعلق بمتطلبات تخرج طفلك وأهليته للمشاركة في حفل التخرج. كما، آمل أن يكون الجميع متحمسون للاحتفال بتخرجهم!

لن يُسمح للطلاب الذين رسبوا في بعض المواد الدراسية ولم يتمكنوا من الحصول على الرصيد الدراسي الخاص بهذه المواد وقت التخرج بالسير مع زملاء الصف والمشاركة في حفل التخرج. يعد هذا تغييرًا عن السنوات الماضية، حيث كان بإمكان بعض طلاب الصف الثاني عشر الالتحاق بالدورة التعليمية الصيفية وتم السماح لهم بالمشاركة في حفلات التخرج. مرة أخرى، من أجل المشاركة والبدء في شهر حزيران (يونيو)، يجب أن يكون الطلاب قد استوفوا جميع متطلبات التخرج على مستوى الولاية والقطاع التعليمي.

إذا كان ابنك أو ابنتك متأخرًا حاليًا في الساعات المعتمدة، ونحن نشجعكم على تحديد موعد للاجتماع مع مستشار هم لوضع خطة أكاديمية للتخرج في الوقت المحدد. للحصول على معلومات حول متطلبات القطاع التعليمي والولاية للتخرج، يرجى زيارة الموقع الإلكتروني لقطاع دير بورن التعليمي. ومراجعة سياسة التخرج والإرشادات ضمن معلومات القطاع. إذا كانت لديك أية أسئلة، فيرجى الاتصال بمدير مدرستك و/أو أخصائي التخرج.

مع فائق الاحترام،

Adan Martin

السيد أدم مارتن المدير التنفيذي لشؤون الطلاب